
Public Safety Committee  May 24, 2012 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:30pm. 

 

Report summary of traffic accidents is being requested for next month’s meeting. 

 

Review of Ordinance 17.  One suggestion was to combine all board names to reflect the 

name Public Safety.  All changes need to be presented at one time. 

 

Memorial Day observance will be on May 28, 2012 at Klein Park.  There is the 

possibility of next year’s event being held at the Veterans Home. 

 

Old Business:  Discussion of police officers working at the schools should now have 

more presence on the streets since school is out of session.  A patrol of the parks during 

evening hours was suggested. 

 

New Business:  Discussion of ice cream trucks playing loud music and where they park 

while selling their products.  Discussion of trees being trimmed off street lights for safety 

reasons.  It is recommended to the Board of Aldermen that the street department trim 

trees obstructing any lighting in the city.  As of July 1, 2012 there will be no more 

curbside pick-up of tree limbs. 

 

Next meeting, June 28, 2012. 

 

Adjournment at 7:00pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jim Christian 


